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Thank you for this response. Although it is not the outcome that was desired, I understand 

the difficult situation facing the Education Minister.  

The main concern that Year 12 learners now have is of exams and learning for Year 13. We 

want to feel that we will have sufficient time to be taught (and learn) the significant volume 

of content for the A2 units, and that measures will be taken to ensure that we are not 

disadvantaged from inconsistencies in online learning across the country e.g. time in school 

learning, internet access, private schools being taught despite the situation.  

Thank you, 

 

Sian 


